
SHEF Mini-Grant Program
For Applicants

The Sweet Home Education Foundation 
Mini-Grant Program supports staff members’ 

innovative ideas beyond district funding 
by providing grants for classroom use.

If you have questions regarding the 

Mini-Grant Programs, email shefminigrants@gmail.com

In order to apply for a mini-grant, 
 complete the application and submit it 

electronically by the deadline.

Applicants are encouraged to review 
past approved grant applications before submitting.

Mini-Grant applications are evaluated by 
community members.


